
 

COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
SPECIAL MEETING CANCELLED 

 TAKE NOTICE that the Special Meeting of the Currituck 
County Board of Commissioners scheduled for 5:00 PM on 
Wednesday, January 24, 2024, for the purpose of holding a Closed 
Session, has been cancelled. 

This the 23rd day of January. 

Leeann Walton 
Clerk to the Board of Commissioners 


